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GLOBAL POSITIONING SATELLITE (GPS) SYSTEMS 
 

 

The purpose of Global Positioning Satellite (GPS) systems will be to improve safety and efficiency 

District-wide. Additionally, the data collected will be utilized to verify compliance with all local, 

state and federal laws. 

 

The Superintendent of Schools or his/her designee, in conjunction with the Supervisor of 

Transportation, shall develop procedures for installation, implementation, operational oversight, 

and periodic review of Global Positioning Satellite (GPS) data. 
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